Widening
SH-16to
Linder Road

IMPROVEMENT
PLANS

The Idaho Transportation Department is making plans to widen State
Highway 44 (SH-44) between State Highway 16 (SH-16) and Linder
Road. The work will improve safety and capacity along this stretch of
SH-44.The project has been funded and construction is anticipated to
begin in Summer 2022.

Improvement plans for SH-44

B Widen from 3 to 5 lanes

B Construct wider
shoulders

B Add dedicated right m
turn lanes onto major
side streets at the
following locations:

— Moon Valley Road
— Longhorn Street
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— Palmer Lane
— Short Road to scale
PROCESS AND SCHEDULE
Complete final design Fall 2021
Hold open house prior to construction Spring 2022
Begin construction Early summer 2022
Complete construction Fall 2022

WHAT TO EXPECT
B SH-44 will be open during construction.
B Details about traffic impacts will be available at a public meeting next spring.

To learn more:
Your Safety - Your Mobility VISIT itdprojects.org/SH4416toLinder
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